Request for Extension of Special Temporary Authority to Remain Silent and
Waiver of Section 312(q) of the Communications Act

Centro Familiar Cristiano (“CFC”), licensee of KRUM-LD, Seattle, WA (Facility ID
67956) (the “Station”) hereby requests an extension of Special Temporary Authority to remain
silent pending completion of the Station’s transition to its new channel 32 facility. Additionally,
because the Station has been silent for more than one year, pursuant to a waiver of Section
312(g) of the Communications Act (see File No. 0000077089), CFC respectfully requests an
extension of the Section 312(g) waiver.

The Station initially suspended operations on June 8, 2018 due to technical difficulties
with its transmitter (see File No. 0000055393). As part of the incentive auction and repacking
process, the Station was subsequently displaced by KUNS-TV, Bellevue, WA, and the Station
accordingly filed a displacement application to move from channel 24 to channel 32 (see File
No. 0000052230, modified by 0000052230). The Station was previously granted an extension of
license and Special Temporary Authority to remain silent until September 22, 2020 while it
awaited delivery of its antenna, which had been delayed due to disruptions caused by the
COVID-19 pandemic (see File Nos. 0000077089 and 0000107889).

Since the grant of that extension request, the antenna has been delivered and CFC has
taken concrete steps toward completing construction of the Station’s new facility, including the
execution of a new tower lease agreement. However, a consulting engineer has recently
informed CFC of a technical discrepancy in the antenna specifications provided to the Station.
Updated specifications will be needed to comply with the standards required by the City of
Seattle, and CFC anticipates that this will delay the permitting process. In addition, CFC has
been informed that the City’s permitting turnaround times have increased as a result of issues
related to COVID-19. As such, CFC expects that it may not receive the required permits from
the City until the end of the year. CFC, therefore, respectfully requests an extension of Special
Temporary Authority to remain silent while it awaits updated antenna specifications and receipt
of the required permits. CFC also requests an extension of the Section 312(g) waiver, as the
Station has been silent for longer than 12 consecutive months. Grant of this request would serve
the public interest and promote equity and fairness. It would preserve the license of a station
that was required to suspend operations due to circumstances beyond its control, faced numerous
unexpected delays in resuming operations, also due to circumstances beyond its control, and
which has invested significant resources (during an extraordinarily difficult time for small
broadcasters) working to get the station back on air (e.g., purchasing the necessary equipment,
negotiating and executing a new tower lease, and retaining consulting engineers). CFC will
continue to work diligently toward completing the transition to its new facility and expects that
the Station will be able to resume operations early next year.





